
 
 

September 22, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 

 
On Saturday, October 22, 2016, St. Philip the Apostle School’s PTO will present our annual Fall Festival. Fall                  
Fest is our largest school and community event and is always an exciting day filled with fun and games,                   
great food and drink, and lively entertainment.  
 
Fall Fest continues to be a great example of the PTO’s commitment to support our school. The funds raised                   
by this event enable us to continue to offer a full course of academic subjects, as well as complementary                   
classes in technology, Spanish, art, music and physical education. Additionally, these monies fund             
enrichment activities including speech and debate, drama, Academic Decathlon, and all our sports teams.  
 
You can become a Fall Fest 2016 Sponsor by making a tax-deductible contribution in support of this                 
wonderful event. Your sponsorship will be acknowledged in a variety of ways: on signage prominently               
displayed at the festival site, our website, St. Philip the Apostle Church Bulletin, and in the school                 
newsletter.  ​We invite you to support your school in this way. 
 
The Sponsorship form on the back of this letter explains the various levels of participation. If you                 
choose to become a Sponsor, we ask that you return the Sponsorship form with your donation.  
 
We are truly grateful for your consideration and thank you for your commitment to our children and Fall Fest                   
2016. This event could not take place without the generous support of our parish and school community.                 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or would like additional information.  
 
Finally, please remember to mark your calendar and join us at our Fall Fest celebration on Saturday,                 
October 22, 2016! 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Jennifer Ramirez    Arin Dunn 
Principal     Fall Fest Chair 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



  

 

St. Philip the Apostle School 

FALL FEST ‘16​ SPONSOR 

 

 Oasis Sponsor​ - Sponsor the Oasis Bar and get your name in neon lights.  Sponsor 

will take their personalized neon sign home after the Fall Fest!  

         ​$2,500 Fall Fest Family Sponsor​ – Receive a Family pass with access to unlimited rides & attractions​ (for  

 immediate family only; non-transferable; food & beverage not included); ​ special recognition​ & ​ name 

on signage  

         ​$1,000 Food Booth Sponsor​ – Name on booth & signage  

         ​$ 500 Game Booth Sponsor​ – Name on booth & signage 

         ​$ 250 Pumpkin Patch Sponsor – ​Name on patch & signage  

         ​$ 100 Prize Sponsor​ – Name on signage 

           __________Choose your level of support (every dollar counts!) 

 

My Donation:  $  ___________ 

Name (​as you would like to be 

recognized​ ):_______________________________________________________________ 

Address:______________________________________________________________________________ 

Ph #:_________________________________  E-mail:_________________________________________ 

Payment Method: 

Check #:_________________ 

(​Payable to St. Philip the Apostle School) 
 
-OR- 
 
Donate online from the St. Philip the Apostle School website.  Go to 
www.stphiliptheapostle.org/school​ and select ​Giving​  and Donate Now​ . 
Make sure you designate “​Fall Fest 2016 Sponsor​ ” in the Donation Category.  
 

All gifts are tax deductible; sponsors will be acknowledged at the Fall Festival.  Tax ID# 95-1831084 
Please check here if you wish to remain anonymous. 

http://www.stphiliptheapostle.org/school


Please contact Colleen Welsh, Development Director, if you have any questions. 
(626) 795-9691  ext. 449  or cwelsh@stphiliptheapostle.org 

Thank you for supporting St. Philip the Apostle School! 


